
 

Message from the President 

 
Happy New Year and welcome to all members of Los Altos Golf Association. I would like to thank all 
the members who came to the annual Christmas Party and elected me President of this great golf 
association. For the members that were not able make it to the Christmas Party, I look forward to 
meeting you as the year progresses.  

The LAGA Board of Directors held our first Board Meeting on January 22. All LAGA Members are 
always encouraged to attend Board Meetings and be involved. Board Meetings are being held on the 
4th Wednesday of the month and our next Board Meeting will be February 26, at 4pm, at the Los 
Altos Clubhouse. The LAGA continues to grow and improve, due to the hard work of our Board 
Members’ and the feedback and participation of our general members. 

I would like to remind all members to renew your membership! If you do not renew your 
membership, you will be locked out of your GHIN. We are asking all members to renew by 
February 13. I have attached the renewal application, and it can be dropped off at the Starter Desk 
or mailed to the golf course, 9717 Copper Ave NE, Albuquerque, NM 87123.  

Mark your calendar, the first tournament of the season will be held February 28 and March 1, more 
information will be forthcoming.  

I am honored and look forward to serving as the LAGA President in 2025. I would like to thank the 
past President, Chad Padilla, for his five years of service. I would also like to thank all past Board 
Members and current Board Members for their services. The Los Altos Golf Association thrives 
because of these volunteers, and I am grateful for their time and dedication. The Los Altos Golf 
Association is the premier Golf Association in New Mexico, and with your help we will continue this 
legacy.  

I hope we all have a great season.  

Cheers, 

 

Matt Munoz 

 


